
Dear Dean of School of Science and Technology 

 

Good afternoon Professor. 

 

I am Palupi Endah Kinarya, one of the Ph.D. female students in the School of Science and 

Technology, Kwansei Gakuin University. I study in the Department of Nanotechnology for 

Sustainable Energy, under the guidance of Professor Akihiko Fujiwara. I am currently in my first 

year of doctoral studies and I really enjoy research at the Akihiko Fujiwara Laboratory. 

On this occasion, I would like to thank you for the Haruka Yamada Award. It felt like I couldn't 

believe that I was really selected for this award. Thank you very much, this award means a lot to 

me. As a doctoral female student, this really motivates me to study more and more at KGU, 

especially in the field of Thin Film Transistor Technology, which not many female students have 

interest in. I will try to be productive in scientific writing and International publications. I really 

hope to contribute to many scientific publications of my research in the following years. I will try 

my best. Again, thank you very much for the award to female researchers and students. 

 

Best Regards, 

Palupi Endah Kinarya 

6 7 0 2 0 2 0 1 

Nanotechnology for Sustainable Energy,  

School of Science and Technology, Kwansei Gakuin University 


